FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR in CHIEF

The editorial board meeting was held on 29th
December, 2010 and chaired by Professor AKM
Mahbubur Rahman. This meeting was the last formal
board meeting of this editorial board (2009-2011).

In the meeting a decision has been taken that review &
revise of guideline for the authors and also for reviewers
are needed. A Committee will do this task as soon as
possible.

A total of 5 web sites and 5 online indexing have been
done so far for the journal.

(J Bangladesh Coll Phys Surg 2011; 29: 55)

This Journal Committee (2009-2011) has tried their best
to do for the quality improvement of the Journal as well
as international link with websites and online databases.

We always invite constructive criticism of our work so that
we can improve and render more services for the journal.

Best wishes for all fellows.
Happy New Year 2011

Professor Quazi Tarikul Islam
Editor-in-Chief
JBCPS



